
 

 

 
 
 
August 28, 2024 
 
 
Families,  
 
I am writing with an update on the new portable classroom that was announced for Dartmouth 
South Academy to support enrolment growth. 
 
I am happy to share that the portable will be ready to welcome students and staff when school 
begins on September 5, 2024. 
 
There are some finishing touches and minor repairs that will take place in the coming weeks, 
both inside and outside. Work will happen after school hours and on weekends to minimize any 
impact on learning. 
 
Your principal will work with school staff to determine how to best use the portable classroom 
to support learning this school year. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to your principal or contact HRCE 
Operations Services at hrceoperations@hrce.ca.  
 
Wishing you and your family a successful start to the 2024-25 school year! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kavita Khanna P.Eng., MBA 
Director, Operations Services 
Halifax Regional Centre for Education 
 
 

https://www.hrce.ca/sites/default/files/2024-05/Portable%20Classroom%20Update%20Dartmouth%20South%20Academy%20May%2023%202024.pdf
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